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Dear Parents and Carers,
We’ve had another busy week here at school, and it has been wonderful to see all the children engaging

in a range of activities to promote their mental health. As part of Children’s Mental Health Week, we’ve
been focusing on the NHS’s "5 Ways to Wellbeing." These activities have helped the children understand

the importance of staying active, connecting with others, taking notice and learning new things. 

The children have been enjoying a variety of activities designed to support their emotional wellbeing, and
we’ve been thrilled to see their enthusiasm and positive attitudes throughout the week. Please see the
link the nhs website for more information: https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/self-help/guides-tools-

and-activities/five-steps-to-mental-wellbeing

Looking ahead, we would like to remind you of a few important dates:
Parents’ Evening: Next term, we’ll be holding Parents' Evening on Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th

March, where you will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss their progress
and achievements. This will also be an important time for reviewing the special educational needs

and support plans (SEND) for those children who require additional support.

Swimming starts for Drinnick Class on Monday 31st March 2025. Letters will be sent out to the class
next week.

As always, thank you for your continued support
Miss Nile. 

Eden - 93.84%
Hendra - 93.71%
Melbur - 97.25%

Drinnick - 95.98%
Rosemellyn - 98.82%

Every moment counts at school. By attending school and arriving on time, children can maximise their
learning potential. Please ensure that the children arrive promptly at 8:45am, ready to start the first
lesson at 9am, this will ensure that they do not miss out on valuable learning time. Your support to
prioritise regular school attendance and punctuality is greatly appreciated.
If your child is ill please remember to call the office, stating the reason why they are off before 9am. You
will need to do this for each day of absence. 

Wednesday 12th February - Dr
Bike, Bike Safety Checks

Thursday 13th February -
Valentines Disco

17th - 21st February -         HALF
TERM

Tuesday 25th February and
Thursday 27th February -

Bikeability -Year 6

Wednesday 5th March - 
St Pirans Day Lunch Menu

https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/self-help/guides-tools-and-activities/five-steps-to-mental-wellbeing
https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/self-help/guides-tools-and-activities/five-steps-to-mental-wellbeing


Stars of the Week

Sports Star

Each week, Nanpean School staff choose one pupil from their class who has shone to
be their class star. This week, our stars were:

Eden - Ellie - for being such a kind and thoughtful member of our class and for trying
so hard in her learning. Well done Ellie! 

Hendra -  Lara - for her excellent effort in column subtraction as well as her wonderful
attitude towards school and her learning. 

Melbur -  Maya - for excellent colour wash in Art.
Drinnick - Logan - For exceptional effort in understanding short division.

Rosemellyn - Henry - For an outstanding performance in his Arithmetic Mock SAT

Citizenship Award
Each week we present a child with a Citizenship Award. This is to

recognise and reward a child who has been notably kind, helpful or
well behaved during the week. 

Last week our Citizenship Award went to: 
Bethnay R (Melbur) - for excellent peer support in class.

Housepoints awarded for this week were as follows:
HOUSEPOINTS

Abbi (Drinnick)- For being an observant and thorough referee during our PE lesson

Housepoints awarded for this week were as follows:

This week’s winning teams are Godrevy and Pendeen.

At Nanpean, this week we have continued to focus
on the Nanpean School Rules which are:

To show good manners at all times.
To follow instructions with thought and care.

To care for everyone and everything.

We have been paying particular attention to using
our manners, saying good morning to each other,
opening doors for others and using please, thank

you and you're welcome.

SCHOOL RULES



CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK
This week has been children’s mental health week and we have been doing lots of activities to support

this throughout the school.



BIKE SAFETY CHECKS AND TUNE UPS




